

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz www.dunedin.govt.nz

10 August 2018



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act (LGOIMA) request for information about the amounts paid to each councillor

I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request of 16 July 2018, about the amounts paid to each councillor in each of the years ending 30 June 2017 and 30 June 2018.

As shown in the Annual Report for the year ended 30 June 2017, councillor remuneration was as follows:

	Council		
		Remuneration	Role
D Cull	1	\$146,732	Mayor
D Benson-Pope	2,3	78,829	
R Elder (elected October 2017)		38,297	
C Garey (elected October 2017)		38,297	
D Hall		55,306	
A Hawkins	2,3	72,865	
M Laufiso (elected October 2017)		38,297	
M Lord	2,5	66,480	
D Newell (elected October 2017)		38,297	
J O'Malley (elected October 2017	2,5	40,617	
C Staynes		71,897	Deputy Mayor
C Stedman (elected October 2017)		38,348	
L Vandervis	2	58,896	
A Whiley	2	62,144	
K Wilson	2,3,5	79,316	
0.1			
Outgoing members October 2017		17.000	
J Bezett		17,008	
H Calvert	2.2	17,008	
J MacTavish	2,3	26,585	
A Noone N Peat	2,4	26,736	
		17,008	
R Thomson		20,410	

Notes:

1	Mayoral	car full	private i	use

- 2 Includes consent hearing fees
- 3 Includes 2GP hearing fees
- 4 Includes District Licencing fees
- 5 Includes mileage allowance

With respect to the year ended 30 June 2018, I advise that this information is currently being collated as part of the preparation of the 30 June 2018 Annual Report and it is expected to become publicly available following review and audit, in September 2018.

Yours sincerely

Sharon Bodeker

Team Leader Civic

A. Bodder